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Rep. Dallman Authors Foreign Adversary Legislation  
 

Madison, WI --- State Representative Alex Dallman (R-Green Lake) recently introduced Assembly Bill 

1090 (AB 1090), which will prohibit any public entity from contracting with certain U.S. foreign 

adversaries such as the People’s Republic of China, Russia, Iran, and others.  

AB 1090 will protect Wisconsinites from taxpayer funds being used to purchase People’s Republic of 

China-Owned or any affiliated manufacturer technology. In recent years, the State of Wisconsin has 

spent nearly $5 million in Chinese-owned technology. This practice has made Wisconsinite’s data and 

infrastructure more vulnerable to infiltration. 

“The State of Wisconsin should not be purchasing any technology from foreign countries who want to 

undermine the United States,” said Representative Dallman. “The People’s Republic of China is a real 

threat to our nation’s infrastructure and data. Wisconsin should not be funding our country’s 

adversaries.” 

Nine other states have already enacted laws or executive orders to restrict the purchase of technology 

that is known to be susceptible to infiltration and is an active threat to our research, data, and financial 

information. 

 “This is a commonsense bill that will protect our country and Wisconsin from real threats that are 
happening every single day by adversary governments like the People’s Republic of China and Russia. I 
am proud to author and lead this legislation,” said Representative Dallman.  

 
### 

 
State Representative Alex Dallman was re-elected in November 2022 to serve a second term for Wisconsin's 41st 

Assembly District which includes parts of Green Lake, Marquette, Adams, Columbia, Sauk, and Waushara counties. 

Representative Dallman currently serves as a member of the powerful Joint Committee on Finance. 


